
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

From: Stein, Mark 
To: "Van Slyke, David B." 
Cc: Webster, David; Tracy, Tim; Landis, Linda; Martinolich, Bonnie L.; Duclaux, Duane (Duane.Duclaux@cci.com); 

Plagens, Leann; Critchfield, David 
Subject: RE: Assignment and Assumption Agreement re NPDES Permits (Merrimack) 
Date: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 7:25:00 AM 

Thanks very much, Dave. 

When the Assignment and Assumption Agreements are finalized and signed (perhaps at the 
closing?), we would appreciate having copies for our files for the 3 facilities. 

Beyond that, we’ll await word on the closing date.  Good luck with it. Hope you all have time to enjoy 
your holidays around all this. 

- Mark Stein 

From: Van Slyke, David B. [mailto:DVanSlyke@preti.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 6:49 PM 
To: Stein, Mark <Stein.Mark@epa.gov> 
Cc: Webster, David <Webster.David@epa.gov>; Tracy, Tim <ttracy@balch.com>; Landis, Linda 
<Linda.Landis@eversource.com>; Martinolich, Bonnie L. <BMartinolich@preti.com>; Duclaux, Duane 
(Duane.Duclaux@cci.com) <Duane.Duclaux@cci.com>; Plagens, Leann <leann.plagens@cci.com>; 
Critchfield, David <critchfield@emsource.com> 
Subject: Assignment and Assumption Agreement re NPDES Permits (Merrimack) 

Hi Mark – 

As you requested during the conference call with representatives of Granite Shore Power and PSNH on 
December 1st, I have attached in draft a template of an Assignment and Assumption Agreement between 
PSNH and GSP Merrimack LLC relative to the NPDES permit for the Merrimack Station facility.  The 
wording of this agreement would be replicated in separate agreements particular to both the Newington 
Station and Schiller Station facilities. 

Please feel free to contact me, Tim Tracy or Linda Landis if you have any questions. 

On a related matter, thank you for forwarding the draft Permit Modification for Transfer of Ownership 
documents for the Merrimack, Schiller and Newington Stations.  These are consistent with our 
discussions on December 1st.  We will review the dates and citations referenced in each and provide you 
with any updates/corrections.  Last, in the event that the planned closing date of December 29, 2017 
changes, we will notify you immediately. 

Thanks again for your assistance. 

Dave 

David B. Van Slyke 
Chair, Environmental Group | Co-Chair, Climate Strategy Group 
207.791.3221 Tel 
207.233.0791 Cell 
dvanslyke@preti.com 
Bio | LinkedIn | Twitter | preti.com 
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PretiFlaherty 
One City Center 
P.O. Box 9546 
Portland, ME 04112-9546 

This E-Mail may contain information that is privileged, confidential and / or exempt from discovery or disclosure under 
applicable law. Unintended transmission shall not constitute waiver of the attorney-client or any other privilege. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this communication, and have received it in error, please do not distribute it and notify 
me immediately by E-mail at dvanslyke@preti.com or via telephone at 207.791.3000 and delete the original message. 
Unless expressly stated in this e-mail, nothing in this message or any attachment should be construed as a digital or 
electronic signature or as a legal opinion. 
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